Rules Committee,

When a state's votes for President reach the Electoral College number. most states declare that all
of that state is in favor or a certain candidate. That is not true. With each state "majority" there is a
sizeable minority. Put all those "losing” minorities together and you can have a larger majority than

the EC provides. That happened last November and four times previously.

The President should be elected to ALL the people, not by states. That is a throwback to our

country's founding when "States' Rights" were considered vital to have a nation.

Join the Oregon House and pass this NPV measure NOW, so we can join the other states who have
already signed on. Each State Legislature that votes to join the compact encourages more states to

follow.
NPV NOW, please.

Milton and Shirley Nelson
masflo222@gmail.com
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